
VJB19.     Employee Mental Health Policy Report

The Board considered a report presenting a draft Employee Mental
Health policy for approval.

The policy which was based on that of Clackmannanshire Council had
been the subject of consultation with the Staff Consultation Forum.

The Board welcomed the policy. Mr Wildman confirmed that he was
looking to buy in training for managers from the NHS and that there would
be annual refresher training. He confirmed in response to a question that
the Board did not currently run well-being activities for staff but this could
be explored, possibly in conjunction with other organisations.

Decision

The Board approved the draft Employee Mental Health policy as
appended to the report.


